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It’s real. 

 

To:  Mayor Keil and Council Members 
  City Manager Doug Faseler 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  October 9, 2017 

 

Re:  Interlocal Agreement with Guadalupe County  

Guadalupe County is requesting a renewal of the interlocal agreement with the Seguin Fire 

Department to provide fire protection service to residents living in unincorporated areas of 

the county. The contract also provides for backup fire protection to the volunteer fire 

departments serving these areas. The City of Seguin will receive a net annual sum of 

$189,784 for services rendered. This amount represents nearly a 12 % increase from the 

previous contract amount. The term of this agreement will be for one year, ending 

September 30, 2018. 

Staff would like to submit a resolution to Council to enter into an interlocal agreement with 

Guadalupe County.  Attached is the resolution and agreement and supporting documents for 

your consideration. 

 

 

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


